
 

 

 

 
 
 

22 June 2020 
 
Manning Valley Hockey Association & Taree Hockey Centre 
 
RE: APPROVAL OF COVID19 SAFETY PLAN – Level C 
 
Dear Debbie, Dylan and Lyn, 
 
Thank you for submitting the COVID19 Safety Plan – Level C Document (PLAN) for Manning Valley Hockey 
Association & Taree Hockey Centre on 22nd June 2020. 
 
Hockey NSW has reviewed the PLAN and provides this letter as confirmation of approval. 
 
Hockey NSW sincerely thanks the volunteers of Manning Valley Hockey Association & Taree Hockey Centre 
for their effort and dedication in preparing the COVID19 Safety Plan. Your efforts in ensuring the health and 
safety of our members, participants, coaches, officials, administrators/volunteers as well as visitors, families 
and the broader community is greatly appreciated.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact James Psarakis (COVID-19 
Safety Officer) or Blair Chalmers (COVID-19 Safety Manager) on the details below; 
 

James Psarakis 
M: 0409 896 697 | james.p@hockeynsw.com.au 
 
Blair Chalmers 
M: 0447 186 477 | E: blair.c@hockeynsw.com.au 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Blair Chalmers  
COVID-19 Safety Manager 
 


